
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12
th

 June 2015 

 

Summer Uniform 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are hoping that we are heading into the warmer weather and that it will be here to stay! Please help to 

keep your children safe in the sun by sending them into school with a named sun hat and a jumper or 

cardigan to cover their arms. Applying sun cream before they come to school would be a great help to! 

 

At Archibald we take great pride in our school uniform and the staff, just like the children, are requested to 

dress smartly throughout the year. Plain navy shorts and red checked summer dresses are our summer 

version of our uniform for the children.  

 

As feet get warmer, sandals may be worn however these must be flat and fasten securely. We also request 

that socks be worn to protect your children’s feet especially whilst running around in the yard. Whilst great 

for holidays and weekends, Crocs, flip flops, trainers, slip on shoes, multi-coloured trainers and football 

shoes are not allowed in school.  

 

Unfortunately with the British Weather as unpredictable as ever it is advisable to send your child into school 

with a jacket everyday as a precautionary measure.  

 

Lots of PE sessions will be taking place outside, please check that your child’s PE bag has suitable plimsolls 

or trainers in.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bayes and Mrs Turner 

 

 

 

 


